
 

Notification – Central Station 
11 May 2023 
Sydney Metro is Australia’s biggest public transport project. 
Services started in May 2019 in the city’s North West with a train every four 
minutes in the peak. Metro rail will be extended into the CBD and beyond to 
Bankstown, with new CBD metro railway stations at Martin Place, Pitt Street 
and Barangaroo and new metro platforms at Central. By 2030, Sydney will have 
a network of four metro lines, 46 stations, and 113km of new metro rail.  

Reinstatement of Chalmers Street bike path and footpath 

Work will be undertaken between 8pm Thursday 18 May until 4am 
Wednesday 24 May 2023 for the reinstatement of the permanent bike path and 
footpath on Chalmers Street.  

The work will involve the removal of asphalt on the current shared path, 
relocating hoarding and the reinstatement of the cycle path and footpath.  

Water-filled barriers will also be relocated between 1am and 3am Friday 19 
May 2023 when Light Rail services are not running. 

Equipment used for the work will include jackhammers, excavators, rollers, 
construction vehicles, hand tools and power tools. 

A detour will be in place for pedestrians and cyclists during this time. Please 
see the map overleaf and follow the direction of signage during the works. 

All access to residential buildings and shops in the area will be maintained. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation while we complete this essential work. 
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1800 171 386 Community information line open 24 hours 

sydneymetro@transport.nsw.gov.au  

Sydney Metro City & Southwest, PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 

If you need an interpreter, contact TIS National on 131 450 and ask them to call 1800 171 386 

Work area – Surry Hills  

 

https://www.sydneymetro.info/
https://www.facebook.com/SydneyMetro

